Amity Township Environmental Advisory Council

Amity Township Municipal Building

April 12, 2010

7:00 p.m

.
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CALL TO ORDER

The meeting was called to order by Bob Hoeveler, Vice Chair.  In addition, in attendance were Marlin Zechman and Matt Gonder.  
MINUTES

The minutes from the March 8, 2010 meeting were approved with a 3-0 vote.

OLD BUSINESS

Amity EAC Website – Bob Hoeveler provided two articles (mold and underground storage tanks) to JoAnne Sowers Smith at Amity Township for posting on the website.  
Heath Unger submitted letter of interest in becoming voting member or EAC.

NEW BUSINESS

Heather Unger’s qualifications were reviewed and a vote passed 3-0 to recommend to the Board of Supervisors that Ms. Unger be approved as a member of the EAC.  

Chris Bompadre and daughter Amanda attended meeting and also expressed interest in becoming members of the EAC.  Amanda is too young, however, can become an associate member.  Chris will submit letter of interest to Bob Hoeveler.  
Website – Further discussion on expanding the EAC website.  Sydney Kehoe was not present to discuss specific designs.  List of environmentally related links should be included.  Members will research and recommend links at next meeting.  
Ace Hardware to install solar panels.  EAC to consider interviewing Ace staff to discuss details for future article. 

Public Comment – As noted above, Chris and Amanda Bompadre attended to learn more about EAC and express interest in participating.
The meeting adjourned at 8:00 p.m.  The next meeting will be held on Monday, May 10, 2010 at 7:00 p.m. in the Amity Township building.
Respectfully submitted, 

Marlin Zechman
Recording Secretary

